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In regards to SB 1549, it’s about time, no pun intended. Let’s make a simple decision 

to leave our clocks set on Standard Time. We all benefit with Standard Time.  

Standard Time is more closely synced to our biological clocks. Better sleep, fewer 

accidents, and more productivity in the workplace and at home, just makes sense.   


